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Subject: Online Submission

23/07/2020

MRS Felicity Watson

88 Lawrence ST
Freshwater NSW 2096
felicity.a.watson@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Dear Assessing Officer,

| have been informed of a proposed development in the North Curl Curl Parklands. | am writing
to let you know of my sincere concerns of the negative impact this will have on not only the
sense of community but the access to outdoor spaces for the many children in this area and
beyond. Physical activity in safe, natural surrounds is paramount to the healthy development of
our little ones. This area has been a saviour most recently as a place to expend energy,
breathe fresh air and let our children run when other spaces haven't been open or too small to
allow for the space to accomodate for social distancing. | also know how oft spoken the area is
when people are considering moving to the area. We moved from Paddington as a very young
family and those parklands were a huge drawcard knowing we had a place so close to take
bikes, explore and have fun with our kids. Please don't let this project move forward. We are
needing hope and fun as much as possible in this world right now. Felicity



